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Inland Tow Restrictions in the Vicinity of Choupique Island 
 

Due to on going cleanup operations, there is no pushing up on any shoreline along the ICWW in the 

vicinity of Choupique Island west of the Calcasieu Lock at Mile Marker 238.2 to Mile Marker 240 WHL.  

 

Additionally, entry of vessels or persons into the Lake Charles Industrial Canal is prohibited unless 

specifically authorized by the Captain of the Port Port Arthur.  

 

The Coast Guard will issue a Broadcast Notice to Mariners. 

 
This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil and the 

VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthur/.  If you have any questions regarding this 

notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337) 912-0073.  
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J. B. SUFFERN 

Captain, U. S. Coast Guard  

Captain of the Port, Acting 
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